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21st January 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Min Y Don Roadshow – 6.00pm, Thursday 10th February 2022 
 
We would like to invite you to an information evening being held on 10th February 
where you will be able to find out information on the upcoming Year 6 residential 
visit for your child to Min Y Don in November 2022. A member of staff from the 
centre will present the information and answer any questions that you may have 
regarding the visit. We have risk assessed the current COVID situation and the 
environment in school and feel that if we all follow the following guidelines then we 
will be able to hold an information evening in the school hall (you will be notified in 
advance if there are any changes to these or if we are unable to hold the event face 
to face): 
 
• Adults will be seated on one side of the hall 
• Only one member of the household per family 
• No access into school 
• Access to be via the hall door 
• All windows and doors opened into the hall 
• Masks MUST be worn – no access into school without a mask unless you have 

an exemption card with you 
• Lateral flow test to be taken prior to attending the meeting 
• You will be asked to use the hand sanitizer on entry to the hall 
 
We are asking that you DO NOT attend if – 
 
• You have been identified as a close contact and you are awaiting PCR test 

result 
• Someone in your household has tested positive 
• You have had a positive result on a lateral flow test and you are waiting to 

attend a PCR test or the results of the PCR test 
• You have any of the three main symptoms - a cough, loss of taste or smell or 

a temperature 
 
Please confirm your attendance by emailing admin@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk to 
the event so we can ensure the room is safely prepared according to numbers. 



 

           

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask a member of my team or 
myself. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Kathryn Magiera 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


